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On Thursday 21st December, we would like to invite our children 

and staff to come to school wearing their 

Christmas jumpers or their Festive 

outfits/accessories (Santa Hats, Headbands 

or Tinsel) or simply wearing the traditional 

Christmas colours of red or green. We have chosen this day as 

many of our children will also be enjoying their Christmas Dinner at 

school.  

 

We are asking for donation of £1 and all donations will go to the 
charity ‘Save the Children’. Their work is to make sure children 
keep safe, healthy and learning in the UK and around the world. 

 
Please make your donation via Parent mail.  
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Severn 

Head of School 

www.savethechildren.org.uk 
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